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ClIr Simon Bound
Chair of Hampshire Police and Crime Panel

(By email)

18 November 2021

Dear Councillor Bound,

‘More Police, Safer Streets’ Police and Crime Plan

| would like to thank the members of the Police and Crime Panel for their comprehensive review and
overwhelming support for my plan, ‘More Police Safer Streets’. The comments from the panel, in
particular from one member, that this is the best crime plan she has ever seen, is endorsement indeed.
The proactive engagement of Panel members throughout the development of ‘More Police Safer Streets’
has helped me to ensure that it is reflective of the priorities of the people of Hampshire and the Isle of
Wight.

I note the recommendations you have provided and will give consideration to these during the ongoing
development of my plan. | also note the specific requests for additional information at the recent Panel
meeting. | have asked my team to liaise with Hampshire Constabulary to obtain the information
requested so we can provide a separate written update to the Panel as soon as the information becomes
available.

| am pleased to say that | will be formally launching ‘More Police, Safer Streets’ on Monday 22"
November. | look forward to working with the Panel to ensure that my priorities, as detailed within the

Plan, are being achieved through collaboration across Hampshire Constabulary, the Office of the Police
and Crime Commissioner and with our many valued partners.

With best wishes,
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Commissioner Donna Jones
Hampshire & Isle of Wight
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